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Dear Lord Polak, 
 

I committed to writing to you following Oral Questions on 6 March on the topic of free entry to 
the national Holocaust Memorial.  
 

The Department for Culture, Media and Sport has reached out to the Ministry of Housing, 
Communities & Local Government who are leading on the Memorial scheme. They have 
confirmed that the Holocaust Memorial and Learning Centre will be free of charge to enter. The 
cost of running the Memorial and Learning Centre will be met through a mixture of fundraising 
and grant-in-aid funding, as with many other Government-sponsored organisations. 
 

I will deposit a copy of this letter in the Libraries of both Houses. 
 
 

With best wishes, 
 

 
 

Baroness Twycross 
Minister for Gambling 

 

mailto:enquiries@dcms.gov.uk
http://www.gov.uk/dcms

